
Please join us for a Joint Parent Council 
Meeting on Monday, May 14 at 9:30 am in the 

Munsey Park Auditorium.  

Dr. Rebecca Chowske, District Coordinator of 
English Language Arts K-12, will present an 

overview of the new literacy program.  

Dr. Chowske, Ms. Laurie Marshall-Lauria, 
District Coordinator of World Languages and 

English as a New Language, and Mr. Gary 
LaFemina, Assistant Director of Preschool & 

Elementary Special Education, will also discuss 
the importance of summer reading. 

We look forward to seeing you! 


